
22nd September 2020 

Dear parents, 

During the school day we want our children to be able to have break times outside as often 

as possible. With this in mind and with the forecast change in the weather, would you 

please ensure that children have the correct clothing to access outside whatever the 

weather i.e. coat, hat, gloves and wellie boots. Thank you. 

Regards, 

Mark Whyman 
Headteacher 


